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AAUW Northeast Metro (MN) Branch  
Itanyan a Native American word meaning “To grow by reason” 

June 2020 issue 

Volume 42 No. 10 
 

Open the following link to review the information on future meetings and gatherings in our 
branch internet CALENDAR - https://nemetro-mn.aauw.net/calendar/ 
 

In this issue: 
1. Branch meeting via Zoom set for Wednesday, June 3, 2020 
2. Administrator’s message 
3. Reminder to review minutes for last branch business meeting  
4. Update on the search for Century College scholarship recipients  
--------------------------- 
Year-end business meeting set for Wednesday, June 3 at 3:30 PM via Zoom.US 
If you wish attend be sure to register via the email coming your way shortly.  
 
Zoom invitations to join the meeting will be sent to those who have registered their planned 
attendance.  Zoom meetings are limited in time. Please be prompt at joining the session.  
 
Submitted by Doris, Communications Liaison 
--------------------------- 
Christine’s Message 
At this time of uncertainty, it is good we can still communicate with each other. Life has 
changed considerably but we will make it. Staying healthy is a goal. 
  
Congratulations and Thank you to the new officers and volunteers for next year. We are grateful 
for all the volunteers we have in our organization. Members at the May annual business 
meeting accepted the slate of volunteers presented to run our branch for the 2020-2021. Their 
one-year commitment begins July 1.  
 
Volunteers for the board of directors are; Co-administrators - Joan M and Christine J and 
Financial Officer - Linda R. Other volunteers serving that were accepted are Communications 
Liaison - Doris and Record keeper - Jan F. 
  
Joni and I are grateful for all the volunteers this past year even though our year ended much 
sooner than we expected.  We were able to do some gatherings and that was good. 
  
Submitted by Christine J.  Co-administrator 
--------------------------- 
Business meeting and board minutes  
The pending May 14, 2020 annual business meeting minutes can be viewed in the MEMBERS 
ONLY tab of our web pages https://nemetro-mn.aauw.net. The minutes are listed as pending 
until approved during the June 3rd business meeting at 3:30 PM via Zoom.  
 
The May 5, 2020 board meeting minutes can be viewed in the MEMBERS ONLY tab of our web 
pages at https://nemetro-mn.aauw.net. The board meeting minutes are listed as pending until 
approved at the next board meeting scheduled for June 10th at 3:30 PM via Zoom.  
--------------------------- 
 
 

https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnemetro-mn.aauw.net%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Caee4299f735b462b3f7508d61152ffe6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636715445507369617&sdata=lM6IlZs%2F5Kg2yKIjzTLFERHn%2BIAEmWNe2XtYyDjJyIE%3D&reserved=0
https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fnemetro-mn.aauw.net%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Caee4299f735b462b3f7508d61152ffe6%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636715445507369617&sdata=lM6IlZs%2F5Kg2yKIjzTLFERHn%2BIAEmWNe2XtYyDjJyIE%3D&reserved=0
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News on our Century College scholarship selection 
At our May annual meeting Leah Marie and LouAnn volunteered to select our AAUW Northeast 
Metro Branch - Nancy Jo Hendrickson Legacy Scholarship and in addition the AAUW Northeast 
Metro Branch Scholarship recipients for 2020-2021. The “branch” scholarship is funded this 
year by Century Foundation. Jill Greenhalgh, Century Foundation President, had told Christine 
and Doris last fall that to thank our branch for its support over the past 35 years, she would try 
to find funding for our branch scholarship which she apparently achieved. If you recall with our 
branch restructuring, we had decided to no longer financially support the branch scholarship. 
 
Last week we heard from Jessica Ward who is the person from Century College leading the 
scholarship process. She shared this morning that there were 37 applicants for the legacy 
scholarship and 31 applicants for the branch scholarship with some overlap. Their team will be 
selecting the three finalists for each of the two scholarships which will be forwarded to Leah 
Marie and LouAnn. The plan is for the selection to be made by June 1. 
 
Both scholarships have the same requirements outlined in the Century Scholarship online 
booklet. The excerpt on the legacy scholarship is below.  

 
 

Submitted by Doris, Communications Liaison  
--------------------------- 
Calendar 
June 3 at 3:30 pm Our next branch meeting will be on Zoom. You will get an invitation to join 
the meeting a few days prior to the meeting. 
 
June 10 at 3:30 pm Our next board meeting is on Zoom. This is the last board meeting of the 
year. All members are welcome to attend. If you would like to be there, as a courtesy, please, give 
Christine or Joni a couple days’ notice. 
 

TBD Tea at Leah Marie’s when its deemed safe for us to gather 😊 

 


